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As I read the available data it seems apparent to me that using existing waterways, 

canals to move our own (Klamath Falls) treated water to wildlife habitat areas and 

farming areas makes sense. Spending 20 million to lay 9 miles of pipe to do what we 

can accomplish with our existing canals makes no sense. I strongly urge legislators 

to vote yes on house bill 2765. Thank you taking my testimony. Rich Bergstrom  


